COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

l6th April, 1646.

Dear VNr. slewart,

Vany thanks for your letter nof yesterday's date
calling attention te the Ltypographical error in our offlclal
letter of the Sth lnstant advisling the Classification
Certificates of the steamer "BIALYSTOK" ex "Ocean Hope".

The date shoul@, of course, have been 2nd Septenrber 194<,
and I shall be glad if you will amend the original letter
accordingly.

-

I anm altering the copy here.
With kinlest regards,
Yours sInterely,

W. Stewart, Tsq.
MIDDLESEBROUGH.
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